Message from the President of XPolice.

Our company has been monitoring COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and the drastic impact it is having
on the people of this country. XPolice wants you to know that we are here for you during these
troubling times. .

It is extremely important that we are all united in the fight against COVID-19. It is crucial that
everybody practices social distancing and self-isolation to ensure the safety of our loved ones.

XPolice understands that a lot of people are suffering financially due to these unprecedented
times. We have taken the necessary steps to be there for you. XPolice is willing to work with
you in regards to retainers and if necessary, payment plans. Our consultations are always free.

Don’t let the weight of your traffic ticket add to your stress level. XPolice is here for you.

Stay safe!
Stay healthy!

Gerald LeBlanc
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